
From: Scott Nichols [mailto:scott@tarmusa.com]
Sent: Monday, November 25, 2013 10:36 AM
To: Bernstein, Barbara
Subject: RE: DE 13-298 Renewable Energy Incentive Program for Commercial And Industrial Bulk Fuel-
Fed Wood Pellet Central Heating Systems

Here it is Barbara. I took the liberty to mark up a couple of other bits, but tried to stay away from what
was discussed at the meeting for the most part. Of the changes that you may not be expecting, the
primary suggestion is that the word “central” be removed. It looks as though the state is offering a
rebate for the company, “Central Boiler”. The word central is used even though there really is no need
of it.

Feeling good about wood,

Scott Nichols
Tarm USA, Inc.
P.O. Box 285
4 Britton Lane
Lyme, NH 03768
800-782-9927 x- 102
www.woodboilers.com

TARM” -I~ ~

From: Bernstein, Barbara fmailto: Barbara. Bernstein~puc. nh.govj
Sent: Monday, November 25, 2013 9:24 AM
To: ‘Scott Nichols’
Subject: RE: DE 13-298 Renewable Energy Incentive Program for Commercial And Industrial Bulk Fuel-
Fed Wood Pellet Central Heating Systems

Gracias! I greatly appreciate the reminder. I’ve attached the draft that was used for the session— it
does not yet reflect the changes discussed at the hearing.

Barbara Bernstein
Sustainable Energy Division
NH Public Utilities commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
concord, NH 03301-2429

603-271-6011
Barbara.bernstein ,a~puc.nh.gov

From: Scott Nichols [mailto:scott~ta rmusa .com]
Sent: Monday, November 25, 2013 8:45 AM
To: Bernstein, Barbara
Subject: RE: DE 13-298 Renewable Energy Incentive Program for Commercial And Industrial Bulk Fuel
Fed Wood Pellet Central Heating Systems

Good morning Barbara,



Don’t forget to send me the word version of part one if you can.

As for the idea of putting a threshold on the rebate program so that some installations are ineligible for
the program and thus eligible for any RFP process, I think we need to think in terms of what will get the
largest numbers of units installed in the short and long term. My best guess as to a job price that will
make this happen is $200,000. In other words, pellet boiler installations with a total installed cost of
under $200,000 should be eligible. Larger installations should not be eligible.

Feeling good about wood,

Scott Nichols
Tarm USA, Inc.
P.O. Box 285
4 Britton Lane
Lyme, NH 03768
800-782-9927 x- 102
www.wood boilers.com
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